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     Monday 23rd January 2023   

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 Trip - Shooters Hill Farm       

 

On 10th February 2023, children in Year 5 will be visiting Shooters Hill Farm as part of their 

science learning journey.  

 

At the request of the farm, we will be splitting the Year 5 children into 2 groups of 34, one 

group attending the morning tour and the other attending in the afternoon. All children will 

eat a packed lunch at the farm together at 12.pm.  

 

We will take the 486 bus, with Group 1 leaving school 9.20am and returning by 1.15pm. 

Group 2 will leave school at 11.15am, returning by 3.30pm. There will be a guided tour and 

workshop on the lifecycle of animals, linked to the children’s science learning this term. The 

cost of the tour and workshop will be £4.00 per child.  

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform, but the farm recommend that the 

children wear wellington boots/old trainers as it can get quite muddy. They should bring a 

spare pair of school shoes or trainers to change into and a plastic bag for the dirty 

boots/trainers.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. Lunch will be provided for 

children who are entitled to free school meals.  

                                                              

Please give permission for your child to attend the trip, and pay £4 on Arbor by 28th January 

2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

If you would like to accompany your child on the school trip, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher at the earliest opportunity.  

 

Thank you very much. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

The Year Five Team 

 

 

 

 

 


